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Friday 27th May 

2022 

The Ascension Church 

Our school was invited to take part in the birthday 
celebrations for The Ascension Church’s 50th birthday.  

As Year 3 had prepared a song from the seventies for 
our Jubilee celebrations, they were very excited to be 
a part of the service (there was also cake involved!) 

The children’s performance was amazing, they were 
very respectful and the staff were very proud of them 
all! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 School ends at 3.15pm on Friday 
27th May and we return on 
Tuesday 7th June (Extra day for the 
Queen’s Jubilee!) 

No stars of the week certificates, all our 
children are stars! : 

 

 

 

The winning house this half term was  

St Philip’s. 

 

Year 1 assembly 

 

Year 1 have had a very busy few weeks with assessments, 
preparation for the phonic screen taking place after half term and 

practising for their assembly. 

The assembly was all about Buzz Aldrin and space. The children 
treated us to some fantastic songs and information about the planets. 

Winners of the Golden tickets 

 

Jubilee celebrations 

Each class in school picked a decade from Her 
Majesty’s reign. They chose a song to represent that 
decade and today we had a concert where all the 
children have performed their song in front the whole 
school. We had some royal visitors! 

 

We all had a picnic lunch together on the playground 
like a good old-fashioned tea party. 
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